
 

Spring 2018 

GFWC/Iowa 

Clubwoman Newsletter 

A Message from your 2016 - 2018 Iowa State President,  Betty Wade  

Fellow Clubwomen, 

Spring is around the corner and things are happening at GFWC/Iowa.  Winter was 
not the kindest to us since we had to cancel our February Board Meeting.   
Chairmen, I thank all of you for working with us in a timely manner to select your 
respective winners from the club reports. 

This month the Scholarship Committee will be meeting to chose our GFWC/Iowa 
winners.  This Committee is very dedicated to their mission of selecting the best 
recipients for these scholarships.  The winners will be announced at State 
Convention. 

April is always the time for our GFWC/Iowa State Convention.  The convention will be held at the Hotel 
Pattee in Perry.  The Southwest District and myself have been planning an exciting time for you.  Awards 
will be announced; a LEADS candidate will be introduced; and there will be speakers, entertainment and 
a chance to be with other clubwomen from across the state.  Please see the Call included in this 
newsletter for all the details.  I hope to see many of you at the Hotel Pattee, which has been restored and 
has theme-based rooms that are quite unusual.   Our 2018-2020 GFWC/Iowa officers will be installed, 
so please plan to attend to celebrate with them. 

Our GFWC National Convention will be held June 22-26 this year in St. Louis, MO, at the Union Station 
Hotel.  Watch the March/April edition of the Clubwoman Magazine for complete details. 

September 20-23 will see us in Grand Island, NE, for the Mississippi Valley Region Conference.    
Information will be coming out in the Fall Newsletter.  The National GFWC President and President-
Elect attend, and this is a great time to meet them and learn more about GFWC. 

Again, a BIG Thank You for all your help and commitment to GFWC/Iowa!  See you at Perry in April. 

Yours in Federation, 

Betty Wade 
GFWC/Iowa President 
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GFWC/Iowa Federation of Womenôs Clubs 

The General Federation of Womenôs Club is an international 

womenôs organization dedicated to community improvement by 

enhancing the lives of others through volunteer service. 

 

2016-2018 GFWC/Iowa Executive Committee 

STATE PRESIDENTðBetty Wade 

PRESIDENT ELECTðEileen Hageman 

FIRST VICE PRESIDENTðBette Kuboushek 

SECOND VICE PRESIDENTðAmy Haney 

RECORDING SECRETARYðDargy Baxter 

TREASURERðCarma Bisinger 

PARLIAMENTARY ADVISORðSue Hass 

SE District DirectorðMary Magill 

NE District DirectorðNancy Tabor 

NW District DirectorðDee Nelson 

SW District DirectorðPeg Anderson 

 

GFWC/Iowa Clubwoman Newsletter is published 3 times a  

year: Summer, Fall, and Spring. 

This newsletter is distributed to members of the GFWC/Iowa 

Board of Directors via email and regular mail if necessary.  

Members of GFWC/Iowa may request to be added to the 

email distribution list by submitting an email address to 

GFWC/Iowa Headquarters at gfwciowa@qwestoffice.net. 

A complete version of the GFWC/Iowa Clubwoman        

Newsletter is available on the GFWC/Iowa web site:  

www.gfwciowa.org 

GFWC/Iowa Executive Board Members, GFWC/Iowa Club 

Presidents/Officers and GFWC /Iowa Standing and Special 

Committee Chairmen and members contributed to the      

content of this newsletter. Future articles and photographs 

may be submitted at any time to Headquarters and are     

subject to the approval of the Editorial Committee. 
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Candidate for GFWC/Iowa President ñ Eileen Hageman  
 

Eileen has enjoyed meeting people and making      

lasting friendships through GFWC.  For her,                 

volunteering with this organization affords her the     

opportunity to "give back to community.ó    

Eileen has been a 12 -year member of the Solon 

Women's Club. In addition to holding offices in her     

local club, she served as SE District Vice Director and 

SE District Director.  Eileen has also served on the  

GFWC/Iowa  Finance Committee, Executive          

Committee and as the program chair for the         

Leadership and Home Life program areas. She          

represented GFWC/Iowa as a Leadership Education and Development     

Seminar delegate in 2011.  

Eileen is a promoter of "learning by doing" and having fun while doing it.  Her 

goals for the upcoming administration include "adding value" so that our clubs 

see "return" through Federation participation. Other  areas of emphasis will be 

"Volunteer Appreciation" and recruitment help.  Be watching for easy -to -

incorporate program ideas!  

Eileen is currently employed at the University of Iowa College of Dentistry,    

Faculty General Practice Clinic. Her prior job history included 10 years of      

serving as a Youth Leader for the Cooperative Extension Service.   

Eileen is  looking forward to working with you!  

GFWC/Iowa Officer Candidates 
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Candidate for GFWC/Iowa President Elect ñ Bette Kuboushek  
 

Bette has been a member of GFWC/Iowa for over 25 

years, starting with the DeWitt Jr. Womenõs Club.  As  a 

member of the GFWC/Iowa Dyersville Federated 

Womanõs Club, she was club president twice, vice    

president, secretary and treasurer.  
 

Bette has held the offices of District Vice Director and  

District Director, as well as chairman of various         

project areas.  
 

On the state level, Bette has been the Education Chairman and the                

Communications and Public Relations Chairman.  She has served on the state 

Finance Committee twice.  She is currently the First Vice President, overseeing 

the Community Service Program chairmen, serving on the Constitution, By -

Laws and Standing Rules/Resolutions Committee and Long Term/Strategic 

Planning Committee, as well as an ex officio member of the Finance         

Committee.  
 

Bette was privileged to attend the LEADS conference in Little Rock in 2003.  
 

In serving as the convention chairman for past GFWC/Iowa Presidents Nell 

Rider and Gayle Hanna, Bette learned many things about how a convention is 

planned and executed.  
 

I hope you will put your faith in me for the office of President -Elect of GFWC/

Iowa.  

 

Candidate for 1st Vice -President ñ Open  

 

Candidate for 2nd Vice -President ñ Open  
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Candidate for Secretary ñ Mary Magill  

 

           

Mary has been a member of GFWC/Iowa since 1974, 

shortly after she moved to Urbana and joined the Bay-

View Club of Urbana.  In the late 1990õs, Mary joined the 

Board of Directors as Chairman of Adventures in      

Reading and ESO.  Since then, she has been on the     

Executive Board as State Secretary and State Treasurer 

for a number of years.  This past term, Mary served as   

Finance Chairman.  

She enjoys working with many programs in GFWC, but 

her first love is her family ñ her husband, Chuck, and their six children and 

spouses, plus a dozen grandchildren.  

 

Candidate for Treasurer ñ Mickey Coonfare  
 

Mickey has been a member of the Five Seasons 

Womenõs Association in Cedar Rapids since 2002.  She 

has served as Club Treasurer and President of her club.  

Mickey has also served as SE District Vice Director and 

Public Issues Chairman.   

For GFWC/Iowa Mickey has served as Public Issues 

Chairman for two administrations.   

During the course of her career, Mickey worked for the 

Iowa Department of Revenue as an auditor for 23 

years.  

She has been married to her husband Jim for 43 years.  She is also the current 

Mayor of Shueyville and the treasurer of her Home Owners Association since 

1992. 

As the treasurer, I will do my best to maintain the financial stability of the 

GFWC/Iowa.  



HOME LIFE 
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Dear Fellow Clubwomen:  After reading all your Home Life state reports ð you reported on 

so many outstanding programs and projects ð I am certain the projects and programs made a 

difference in your club, community, and the state. Hopefully all the clubs will have programs 

in Home Life and report on them next year. 

 

Don't forget to continue to support our partners, which are Easter Seals, Canine, Companions, 

Heart Health for Women and Inside Knowledge.  Several clubs have reported on Easter Seals 

ñCartridges for Kids Recycling,ò a recyling program that pays schools and non-profit 

organizations for empty laser and inkjet cartridges, used cell phones, laptops, POA's. and         

I-pods. Besides monetary donations, Walk with Me was supported by clubs.  Don't forget that 

April is Autism month and a program at your club would be 

informative. 

 

Keep up the good work! 
 

Bonita Baughman                                                
Home Life Chairman 

Public Issues  

 

 

 

Thanks for everyoneôs hard work in the Public Issues area.  I enjoyed reading all the reports.  

There were 92 Public Issues projects done and 11 partnership projects.  Please remember to  

always write a narrative so you can share your projects with other clubs giving them new ideas 

for projects.   

The Womanôs Center at the VA Hospital in Iowa City was very appreciative of all the            

donations for mothers and babies you donated. 

Our partnership programs are USO and Sew Much Comfort.   

Hope to see all of you at the State Convention. 
 

Mickey Coonfare                                                                       
Public Issues Chairman 
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Take Action on Legislative Priorities 

Prevent Gun Violence and Address Mental Health Issues  

 

 

LEGISLATION AND PUBLIC POLICY 

If you agree that we should prevent gun violence, please         
contact members of congress to demand bi-partisan legislation      
addressing gun violence by imposing strict regulations on bump 

stocks, ensuring criminal acts are recorded in the National Instant 
Criminal Background Check System (NICS), and  dedicating funds to 

address mental health concerns. GFWC is not advocating doing 
away with your second amendment rights.  

http://cqrcengage.com/gfwc/app/take-action?engagementId=440873
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      Bee generous!  Bring items for sale to the òCountry 
Store with Buzzó at the GFWC/Iowa State Convention and 
bring money to spend on items at the òCountry Store with 
Buzzó. 

      Bee observant!  Look for items you no longer need:  
books youõve read, jewelry you no longer need, scarf, 
purse, games and puzzles, etc.  

     Bee giving!  Share your talents.  Bring items that you made:  potato bags and 
towels with hangers; canned goods-pickles, jams, salsa and pickled beets; and 
baked items-cookies, bars, etc.   

     Bee a gardener!  Dig in your flower plot and share your perennials or share 
your houseplants. 

     Bee creative!  Bring items you would buy.  Bring gifts you purchased but never 
gave or gifts you received that you donõt need or want. 

     Bee decorative!  Donate seasonal decorations that you no longer use. 

     Bee practical!  When you buy an item and get the second item free, donate the 
second item. 

     Bee helpful!  Gather items at your March and April meetings from club 
members who may or may not attend the Convention to sell at the òCountry Store 
with Buzzó. 

     Bee there!  See you at the State Convention with your gifts to the òCountry 
Store with Buzzó. 

Sandy Phillips                                                                                   
Fundraising Chairman 

 

Country Store with Buzz 
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Scrip is the better fundraising idea.  You can raise money without selling products, 
asking for donations, or planning events.  Earn money everyday on the purchases 
youõre already making just by paying with a gift card youõve obtained from Scrip. 

     Using Scrip takes some planning.  Think of the summer events and think about 
what cards you could use.  What do you need for wedding gifts, graduation gifts, 
Motherõs Day gifts and/or birthday gifts? 

     Are you taking a trip?  You could purchase hotel, motel cards, gas cards, and 
restaurant cards. 

      Check on the GFWC/Iowa web page for a complete list of cards available 
(www.gfwciowa.org). Make out a list and send the list to Sandy at 
eaglemere50@gmail.com or call 319-363-2210.  Send the check for the list to 
GFWC/IOWA Headquarters, 3839 Merle Hay Road, Suite 201, Des Moines, IA  
50310 or bring the check to the GFWC/Iowa Convention. 

     Make a list with your club members, send 
money to Headquarters, and send a list to 
Sandy.  I will bring the cards with me to the 
State Convention.  If you need them sooner,                        
let me know and I will send them to you. 

      Scrip is the better fundraising idea.  
Please participate. 

 

Sandy Phillips                 
Fundraising Chairman 
 

                     
 

Shop with Scrip 

http://www.gfwciowa.org
mailto:eaglemere50@gmail.com


JOIN THE $100 CLUB  
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PINK SHEET 
CLUB OFFICER INFORMATION  

Pink Sheet  

 Presidentééé.. 

 Vice Presidenté.. 

 Secretary ééé.. 

 Treasurerééé..  

 

 

 

 

 
 

The $100 Club is ongoing; and clubs, districts or individuals may contribute as  

often as they wish. The money will be placed in the GFWC/Iowa General Fund  

to be used for operating expenses. Clubs, districts and members who have  

donated since the last state convention will be recognized at the  

2018 State Convention in Perry, April 19 -20.   

Please make checks payable to GFWC/Iowa and earmark the check for the  

$100 Club by March 31st.   See you at State Convention!   

 

Finance Chairman, Mary Magill  

Treasurer, Carma Bisinger  

 

 

 

 

                                    

We are asking that you elect your officers promptly 
and complete the pink sheet, sending it to                      

GFWC/Iowa Headquarters.    

We will need the information in order to      
complete the new administrationôs Bluebook 

timely and keep our membership records correct. 
 

Your prompt response is appreciated!!  



GFWC/Iowa Spring 2018 Newsletter PAGE 11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

Reminder to District Directors  
Please donate a basket equal to $25 in value for the state convention                       

silent auction in April in Perry.   

Please bring one $5 gift, wrapped, for a door prize.   

 

Attention - Department Chairmen and Special Projects Chairmen  

Please bring one $5 gift, wrapped, to use as a door prize. 

There will be space provided for chairmen to display their projects. 

 

Thank you to all for your good work and support during this administration.  



       

       CONVENTION WELCOME  
 

As Southwest District Director, it is my pleasure to invite you to the 2018 

GFWC/Iowa State Convention being held at Hotel Pattee in Perry. The historic 

Hotel Pattee opened in 1913, was restored in 1997 and was reinvented in 

2013.  The Hotel Pattee is a unique setting with 40 themed rooms, a spa 

and even a small bowling alley.  The lounge and library are perfect spots 

to catch up with old and new friends and learn from others.  We hope you 

will be able to relax and   unwind at the convention.  

 

This convention has been planned with you in mind and may differ in format from 

past conventions.  President Betty has arranged for wonderful, informative  

speakers and some special surprises along the way.  

 

I certainly hope that you can come to the convention and spend some time    

learning and sharing with your fellow GFWC members in a lovely setting.  If you 

can only come for a portion of the time, check the schedule to see what would 

work best for you. Think about bringing a carload of your members for a ògirlsó 

get away!  Hotel Pattee is the perfect spot.  

 

Hope to see you at the 2018 GFWC/Iowa State Convention!  

 

Peg Anderson  

SW District Director        
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                                              Official Call 

                  DC²/κLƻǿŀ CŜŘŜǊŀǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ /ƭǳōǎ 
                          91st GFWC/Iowa State Convention 

Hotel Pattee 
1112 Willis Ave., Perry, IA  50220 

April 19 and 20, 2018 

ά.99 !ƭƭ ¸h¦ /!b .9 ²L¢I DC²/έ 
 

           Club Presidents make copies to inform and share information with members. 
                                         Encourage attendance by all club members. 
 

Registration:  Complete one registration form for each member attending the convention and send with 
check payable to GFWC/Iowa, including the meal functions and the $15 registration fee, to the registration 
chairman, Marlene Eernisse, by April 11, 2018.  No refunds after that date, but you may send someone in 
your place if you are unable to attend. 
 
Room Reservations:   Make room reservations at Hotel Pattee, 515-465-3511.  The rate is $109.00.  
Reservations need to be made by March 27, 2018.  Please mention GFWC/Iowa when you make your room 
reservations. 
 
Credentials:  Club credentials will be available at the Registration Desk when you check in at the 
convention.  They will not be mailed out in advance. 
 
Convention Attire:  Convention dress is business casual.   
   CǊƛŘŀȅΩǎ Lƴǎǘŀƭƭŀǘƛƻƴ .ŀƴǉǳŜǘ !ǘǘƛǊŜ - Dressy to formal attire 
   Saturday Attire ς Casual dress 
 
Things to Bring:  Items for the Country Store (see newsletter article).  Bring recycled τ clean pill bottles.  
We will also be contributing again to Sew Much Comfort.  It was such a fun project last year, and you all 
donated 109 pair of boxers!  They are needing boxers again; they need X-LARGE the most but can also use 
LARGE and 2X-LARGE.  Also, money or gift cards to Kohls or Walmart are greatly appreciated.   
We will also have a donation box at the registration table for items such as a shredder and printer ink for 
our Headquarters office.  Please donate any amount.  Thank you for your donation.   
As MVR is sponsoring the GFWC National Convention in 2018 in St. Louis, MO, they are asking each state to 
contribute to the decorations for one meal.  We have been asked to donate new books.  These books will 
be used as centerpieces and then given to a domestic violence center in St. Louis.  The books can be 
ƘŀǊŘōŀŎƪ ƻǊ ǇŀǇŜǊōŀŎƪΣ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎΣ ǘŜŜƴ ƻǊ ŀŘǳƭǘΦ  LŦ ȅƻǳ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ŘƻƴŀǘŜΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ōǊƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ōƻƻƪǎ ǘƻ 
the Convention. 
 
Displays and Fundraising Items, including the Country Store, will be set up on Thursday morning at       
8:00 a.m. and Friday morning at 8:30 am.  Check the Country Store article in this newsletter for more 
information. 



GFWC/Iowa 91st State Convention 

REGISTRATION FORM  

Make Checks Payable to:  GFWC/Iowa 
Send Registration Form and Check postmarked byτWednesday, April 11, 2018 
To:  Marlene Eernisse, Registration Chairman 
        209 N. Wilson St. 
        Toledo, IA   52342 
        Phone:  641-751-4521   Email:  eernisse@iowatelecom.net 
 

  Name: ___________________________________________________________________ 

  Address: _________________________________________________________________ 

  City: _____________________________________________________________________ 

  Telephone: ________________________ Email: _________________________________ 

  Club Name: ___________________________________  Club Town: __________________ 

  District:  SE______  SW______  NE______  NW______ 

  Present GFWC/Iowa Position held, if applicable: __________________________________ 

  Club: _____________________________________________  District: _______________ 

  State Officer and/or Chairman: _______________________________________________ 

  Voting Delegate for:  Club                         District                         State 
 __________________________________________________________________________ 

(per GFWC/Iowa Bylaws Article XτRepresentation) 

Are you a first-time State Convention Attendee?  __________yes   __________no 
(One first-time attendee from each club has registration waived.) 

One Registration Per Form 

Please mark each meal you will be attending below: 

REGISTRATION FEE . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $15.00 ______ 

a9![{Υ  ¢ƘǳǊǎŘŀȅ ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎΣ ά! bƛǘŜ ŀǘ [ŀtƻǎǘέΦ Φ Φ Φ Φ Φ Φ Φ Φ Φ  Φ Φ Φ Φ Φ Φ Φ Φ Φ Φ $15.00 ______ 

   (An old post office that has been transformed into a beautiful venue for events τ 

     includes meal, local art display and live music) 

   Friday Quilts of Valor Luncheon . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $20.00 ______ 

   Friday Installation Banquet   . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .  $36.00 ______  

   Saturday (Post Board Full Breakfast Buffet) . . . . . . . . .  . . . . . . . . . . . $15.00 ______ 

                                                        TOTAL (including Registration and Meals)   $___________ 

   Please specify here if special diet required (gluten free, no green vegetables, vegetarian): 



 
 
 
 

 

 

8:00 a.m. Set up Displays and Sale 
8:00 a.m. Registration Opens --------------τττττττ- Marlene Eernisse 
9:30 a.m. Executive Committee Meeting 
10:15 a.m. Finance Committee Meeting 
11:00 a.m. Board Meeting 
                       Board Luncheon to follow (invitation only) 
Feel free to check out the downtown of Perry τ brochures in registration bag. 
 
1:15 p.m.      Preludeτττττττττττττττττ- Marcia Heronimus 
 Call to Order --------------------------------------------τττ Betty Wade 
 Presentation of Colors ---------------------------------------- Perry VFW 
 National Anthem led by --------------------------------------  Cheryl Einsweiler 
 Pledge of Allegiance ------------------------------------------- Earlene Bacon 
 Welcome and Introductions--------------------------------- Betty Wade 
 Welcome to Pella  ---------------------------------ττττ- John Andorf, Mayor 
 
1:45 p.m.      Speaker τττττττττττττττττ Retrieving Freedom 
             
2:15 p.m.      Business Meeting 
 Adoption of Convention Program ------------------------- Sue Hass 
 Credentials Report -------------------------------------------- Marlene Eernisse 
 {ŜŎǊŜǘŀǊȅΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ --------------------------------------------- Mary Magill 
 ¢ǊŜŀǎǳǊŜǊΩǎ wŜǇƻǊǘ --------------------------------------------- Carma Bisinger 
 Finance Chairman Report ------------------------------------ Mary Magill 
 By-laws/Standing Rules/Resolutions ---------------------- Amy Haney, Bette Kuboushek 
  
 Nominations Committee 
 Candidates τ 2 minute speech  
 
Officer Reports 
 
Membership Awards 
 25ς and 50-Year Member Recognition ττττττ- Nancy Tabor 
 50 ς 100-year Club Celebrations ---------------------------- 
 Membership Awards --------------------------------τττς 

Tentative Schedule of GFWC/Iowa Convention Events 
Thursday, April 19, 2018 



 

Introduction of Special and Advancement Chairmen ττ Amy Haney 
 
   Legislation Awards ττττττττττττττττ Karen Martinek 
   Photography Awards -----------------------------------------τ Marcia Heronimus 
   Creative Writing/Short Story Awards ---------------------τ Nan Cord 
   Adventures in Reading Report ------------------------------ - Karen Havran 
   ESO ----------------------------------------------------------------τ Evelyn Peterson 
   Clubwoman Magazine ----------------------------------------τ Joan Galloway 
   Communication and Public Relations Awards ττττ- Mary Cash 
   Leadership Awards -------------------------------------------τς Eileen Hageman 
   ²ƻƳŜƴΩǎ IƛǎǘƻǊȅ ŀƴŘ wŜǎƻǳǊŎŜ /ŜƴǘŜǊ ------------------τ Gayle Hanna 
 
Announcements and Door Prizes 
  
                                    Visit Displays and Country Store 
 

4:00 p.m.  Members-at-Large Meeting 
5:00 p.m. LaPost for Music, Art and Dinner 
 
 
 
 
8:00 a.m. tLtΩǎ aŜŜǘƛƴƎ 
8:00 a.m. Registration Opens τττττττττττττ- Marlene Eernisse 
9:00 a.m. Prelude ------------------------------------ττττττ- Marcia Heronimus 
 
9:15 a.m. Convention Reconvenes 
 Opening -----------------------------------ττττττ-- Betty Wade 
  
Voting τ 2018-2020 Candidates   
    
Introduction of Community Service Program and Special Project 
    Chairmen--ττττττττττττττςττ- τττττ- Bette Kuboushek 
  
    Arts Community Service Program Awards ττττττττς- Gayle Lehmkuhl 
    Conservation Community Service Program Awards ------ττς Ellen Thon 
    Education Community Service Program Awards τ-ττττς Ann Zlabek 
    Home Life Community Service Program Awards ττττττ Bonita Baughman 
    International Outreach Community Service Program Awards --Donna Hoffman 
    Public Issues Community Service Program Awards ----τττς Mickey Coonfare 

Tentative Friday, April 20, 2018 



   
 Creativity Awards -------------------------------τττττττττς Betty Wade 
 Endowment ττττττττττττττττττττττ- Margaret McCarthy 
 Members-at-Large Report --------------------τττττττττς Dee Nelson 
 Ϸмлл /ƭǳō aŜƳōŜǊǎΩ wŜŎƻƎƴƛǘƛƻƴ -----------ττττττττ-τ Carma Bisinger 
 First-Time Convention Attendeesτττττττττττττς Betty Wade 
 tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ tǊƻƧŜŎǘ τττττττττττττττττττ- Betty Wade 
 
 Announcements and Door Prizes 
 

                                    Visit Displays and Country Store 
 
12:15 p.m. Quilts of Valor Luncheon ττττττττττςτττ- Glenrose Meier, 
                                                                                               Master Quilter for Quilts of Valor  
  Table Grace ττττττττττττττττττττ Joy Young                                                                                                          
 
1:30 p.m. CIP Winners 
   
 Scholarships τττττττττττττττττττςτττ Karen Martinek 
 Domestic Violence Awareness and Prevention Awards τςττ- Cheryl Einsweiler  
 Advocates for Children Awards τττττττττττ- ττ-- Julia Thoel  
 
 District Basket Winners τττττττττττττττττς Sandra Phillips 
 Announcements and Door Prizes ττττττττττττς- Mickey Coonfare 
 
4:ooτ5:00 p.m.   Tear Down Displays 
 
5:30 p.m. Welcome Reception 
6:00 p.m. Processional Assembles 
6:15 p.m. Processional Announced ττττττττττττττ Mickey Coonfare 
 
6:30 p.m. Installation Banquet 
  Table Grace ττττττττττττττττττττ Meredith McHone- 
                       Pierce 
 2016-2018 GFWC/Iowa President τττττττττττττ Betty Wade 
 
 Installation τ 2018-2020 Officers and District Directors τττ Betty Wade 
           Karen Martinek 
 tŀǎǘ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ tƛƴ τ Presentation 
  



   
 Invitation to the 2019 GFWC/Iowa State Convention  
 
 Collect τττττττττττ-τττττττττττττ- Pat Zimmerman 
 Adjournment τττττττττττττττττττττ-- Betty Wade 
           Eileen Hageman 
 

9:00 p.m. Reception Honoring 2016-2018 and 2018-2020 GFWC/Iowa Officers 
 
 Entertainment   



GFWC/Iowa Federation of Womenôs Clubs     

3839 Merle Hay Road, Suite 201 

Des Moines, Iowa 50310-1321 

Phone; 515-276-0510 

E-mail: gfwciowa@questoffice.net  RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit us on the web 

gfwciowa.org 

Must Have 

Regular Postage 


